
 

 

CARP Turning Point workshop at IPEC - Day 4 
 
Teresa Rischl 
December 29, 2017 
 

 
 
Today, we welcomed Rev. Andrew Compton, the Education Director at IPEC, to give the lectures on the 
Principles of Restoration, Moses' Course, and the Parallels of History. He had the very challenging task of 
covering all of human history in a few hours, but nevertheless, he brought energy and explained every 
point very clearly especially pertaining to the Heart of God. 
 

"Today was my first day attending the workshop. I initially wasn't able to attend the workshop 
due to work, but I was able to find a replacement last minute and flew in as soon as I could. The 
workshop experience is wonderful. I feel my knowledge towards the history of restoration is 
weak, but from Rev. Compton's lecture, I was able to grasp so much about our ancestors and how 
God has felt so much sorrow throughout His life after seeing so many failures towards restoring 
humanity. It makes me want to do more for God and ultimately give back joy to Him for that is 
why we were created. Through CARP and this workshop, I was able to strengthen my life of faith 
and understand God's heart more deeply." – K. Abe, California 

 

 
 
While the participants enjoyed games in the lobby, the CARP chapter leaders took some time to meet 
together. Thirteen CARP chapters from around America were represented in the meeting. They shared 
both their victories and some challenges they faced throughout the year and heard guidance from Parental 
Advisors. A common theme was their desire to build and really feel like a national CARP movement. 



 

 

 

 
 
The evening was CARP night! Teresa Rischl, the National CARP President, introduced the purpose of 
CARP and the power of courageously and boldly sharing the Principle on campus. Local chapter leaders 
(all 13!) shared their victories with everyone. 
 
There were a number of people in the audience that were new to CARP, but they were impressed by the 
foundation CARP has been able to create all over the country. Even CARP members felt a sense of pride 
seeing how CARP was developing outside of their local area. The high school participants shared how 
they felt inspired by their older brothers and sisters laying such a powerful foundation for God. 
 
Participants were encouraged through testimony and verbally to start a CARP chapter in their areas and 
join the CARP movement. 
 

 


